
 

 

Los Angeles Family Church: Kevin Thompson - True Parents' birthday next week 
 
Mark Tengan 
January 19, 2023 
 

 
 

Message from Rev. Kevin Thompson, Western Subregion 5 Director and Senior Pastor of L.A. Family 

Church 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Hello again. We hope you are doing well. Please take care of your health and let's pray for our brothers 

and sisters who are in difficult situations. 

 

Next week is True Parents' birthday on January 27th. True Mother said that 1 billion Christians around 

the world celebrate the birth of Jesus (mostly on the wrong day) and the only people who can establish the 

tradition of celebrating True Parents' birthday are our blessed families. 

 

Our Continental Director, Dr. Chung Sik Yong, True Parents representative, is expected to return to 

America next week. He has given Morning Devotion guidelines based on True Parents' words and Divine 

Principle every day for over 2 years. This is a fantastic condition of Jeongseong for the sake of America. 

If you are already watching each day, thank you for your unity and support of this condition. If not, please 

consider tuning in, either live and so connecting to brothers and sisters each day (the highlight for many 

people) or by recording (available in various languages). When we make a unified condition we allow 

God, Jesus, and the spirit world to work in miraculous ways. 

 

God Bless You. 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


